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January 19, 2011 
 
In reply refer to:  DK-7 
 
Richard van Dijk 
Another Way BPA 
P.O. Box 820152 
Vancouver, WA 98682 
 

RE:  FOIA #BPA-2011-00125-F  
 

Dear Mr. van Dijk: 
 
This is a final response to your request for information that you made from Bonneville Power 
Administration (BPA) under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), on Friday,  
October 22, 2010.  
 
You requested: 
“A copy of the mean 15 minute load for the months of July and December 2009 for the 
generating facilities at the Beaver generating facility that provided power to the grid 
under the balancing authority of BPA.” 
 
Response: 
There are no responsive agency records to your request as the Beaver generating facility is not 
within the balancing authority of BPA. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this determination, you may appeal within 30 days from the date you 
received this letter to The Director, Office of Hearings and Appeals, Department of Energy,  
1000 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20585.  The appeal must be in writing and 
both the envelope and letter must be clearly marked “Freedom of Information Act Appeal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Christina J. Munro 
 
Christina J. Munro 
Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Act Officer 


